
    
Azinphos-Methyl Information Request -- California Response to Follow-up Question 

 

From: Rick Melnicoe 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 10:02 AM 
To: Tom Myers 
Cc: Teung Chin 
Subject: RE: RESPONSE TO EPA BY October 26: EPA AZM Questions on apples, pears. sweet 
& tart cherries, blueberries, parsley, and alkali bee beds 

Dear Tom, 

The CA pear growers would like to see the continued availability of azinphos-methyl as an 
alternative chemistry to mitigate resistance issues. 
Other tree fruit growers have phased out the use and are not interested in continued use. 

Rick 

The Western IPM Center is headquartered in the UC Agriculture and Natural Resources Building at 
2801 Second Street, Davis, CA 95618. 

	
  


